
Streets, Buildings, & Grounds Committee Minutes 

January 3, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:12pm. 

Present:  Karl Wilkins, Broc Reaser, Tim McKay. 

Tim McKay questioned plowing of the alleys.  

Discussed parking on Warren St between 163 Division St and 143 Division St. No parking signs 

posted on Pixelvine building.  

Discussed this year’s street paving and street patching. In addition, the bridge over Coldwater 

River and East Street needs to be chip sealed this year.  

Talked about new stop signs not being installed yet.  

Old cable company access shed on North State Street has power run to it and it is live. The shed 

is in need of repair and the Village needs to find out who is paying for the service to this shed.  

 

  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:51 pm. 

 

 

  


